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February 2020 Newsletter 
 

Yorkview 
86 Cameron Avenue, Dundas, Ontario L9H 1P8 

hwdsb.on.ca/yorkview T: 905-628-8212 

 

Reporting process for February  

Yorkview supports student success with ongoing communication 

throughout the year. This year, there will be no school-wide 

parent/teacher interview day scheduled for the February 

reporting period nor will there be a formal report card. 

By this point in the school year, most parents are aware of their 

child’s progress based on the ongoing communication from the 

classroom teacher, as well as the interviews held in November. 

Should your child’s progress be of great concern, the teacher 

should have already contacted you to discuss ways to work 

together to further support his/her learning needs. 

Yorkview teachers are committed to providing parents with the 

information they need to support their child’s success and will 

continue to communicate with parents throughout the school 

year.  The best way to see how your child is progressing in school 

is through the ongoing communication you receive by checking 

their agenda. Some of the ways to keep up-to-date about your 

child’s progress include the following: 

• talk to your child about school—students receive comments on 

the work done for learning (formative) and of learning 

(summative) 

• review your child’s homework (which is a finishing of classwork 

or reinforcement of classwork) and agenda 

• review copies of feedback comments and final marks your 

child has received on formative and summative assessments 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 3 

Kindergarten Registration 

Begins 

February 17 

Family Day Holiday 

 February 24 

School Council Meeting 6:30 

 

 

Bucket Filling in 

February 

For the month of February, 

we will be discussing 

CARING. To show CARING, 

everyone must have a 

genuine willingness to reach 

out and help, support and 

protect others. It is through 

caring for one another that 

we build connections and 

community. 
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Kindergarten Registration February 1-12 

Kindergarten Registration has begun for September 

2020. If you have a child born in 2016, they can be 

registered starting February 3rd. If you know people 

in the community with age appropriate children, 

please let them know. To register, you must bring a 

birth certificate, immigration or equivalent papers (if 

born outside of Canada), an immunization record 

and proof of address. The office is open from 8:30 to 

2:45 for registration. We hope to see you and your 

young students soon. 

Parking 

I want to thank all the families that have begun to use Cameron 

Avenue or the surrounding streets for drop-off and pick-up. Despite 

this, the traffic at the start and end of the day continues to be of 

concern. Cars are blocking community driveways and even 

parking in the bus drop off zone. We must do our part in 

maintaining positive community relationships by keeping driveways 

clear and parking legally.  

Even more importantly, we need to ensure that the students are 

safe at all times. The best solution is still to have your children walk 

to school.  You can either accompany them or teach them a safe 

route. By doing these things, the students are safer than they would 

be than with the large number of vehicles presently entering the 

school parking lot. The next best solution is to drop children off & 

pick them up on the school playground.  

If you do need to use the school parking lot for drop off or pick up 

from the YMCA before and after care program, please adhere to 

the signs placed for entry and exit. 

 

 

 

In the Community 

The Hamilton Public Library 

https://kids.hpl.ca/ 

 

Order your t-shirt for Pink Day! 

We want our entire school to 

show our Yorkview community 

spirit.  Go online and order 

now…if you require financial 

assistance please speak with 

Ms. Rodney! 
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